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RE: Concerns with the impacts of the Proposed Policy Revisions on my Career and 
Ability to Feed my Family 
 
We value a rural lifestyle to raise my family; where my kids could grow up in nature.  
 
The Islands Trust has misunderstood the Preserve and Protect mandate as being 
more important than the people of the islands. Livelihoods and our economy need to 
be supported.  
 
The current 1994 Trust Policy Statement should not be eroded on its recognition and 
support of our livelihoods and community. Rather, economic and social/cultural 
need to continue to be in balance with environmental concerns. Please ensure that 
the intent and wording of Section 5.8 Health and Well-being (now in the current 
1994 Policy Statement) is not removed from the revised policy statement. The 
revised section 3.1.9 does not, in any way, adequately cover the original intent of 
our 1994 policy statement. 
 
It is clear that the current policy statements gives the community a primary voice in 
the policies that affect our community.  
 
The proposed policy revisions threatens my ability to earn a living and support my 
family. I do not support the proposed changes to the policy statement. 
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Shawnee LaBonte

, Salt Spring Island V8K 1A4

Salt Spring Island

March 2020
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